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February 7, 2017

Re:
Seaview Crab Company

3035 NC 27-87


Cameron, NC 28326

Application Number 17-50040617
Mr. King,
Thank you for submitting the plans for the fish market. The plans have been carefully reviewed by a qualified code enforcement official to examine for compliance with the North Carolina Fire Prevention Code and all other fire protection regulatory documents.  There are some items that were found during the plan review process that need to be addressed before a final inspection of the new facility can be given.  These items are outlined and described below.
· 906.1  Fire Extinguishers
·  Minimum of (1) 2A10:BC fire extinguisher shall be installed.
·  All Fire extinguisher shall be properly mounted and tagged by a fire extinguisher company. 
· 505.1  Address Numbers
· The physical address shall be installed on the building so that it is visible from the street. Minimum 6” in height in contrasting color.
· Notes
· A final fire inspection is required.

· Schedule all fire inspections through the Fire Marshal’s Office.
(919)893-0743
Thank you again for submitting the plans for the fish market. Please review the plans and adhere to any notes and alterations that were made in addition to the original drawings.  These remarks are for the plans that were submitted and its original intent. These remarks do not apply if the original intent changes or what was submitted on the above date changes. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call this office. 
Sincerely,
Rodney Daniels
Chief Deputy Fire Marshal
